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Brown, Don

From: Tipsord, Marie

Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 1:06 PM

To: Brown, Don

Subject: FW: R17-18 Illinois Attorney General's environmental email address for Pollution

Control Board notice

Will you add this as a public comment

From: Wallace, Elizabeth [mailto:EWallace @atg.state.il.us]

Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 12:14 PM

To: Tipsord, Marie <Marie.Tipsord@illinois.gov>

Cc: Dunn, Matthew <MDunn@atg.state.il.us>

Subject: [External] R17-18 lllinois Attorney General's environmental email address for Pollution Control Board notice

Hearing Officer Tipsord,
Pursuant to the Board’s request in R17-18, Second Notice issued on April 12, 2017, regarding Email Service of
Documents, the Illinois Attorney General’s Office provides the following email address for inclusion in Section 101.304(g)

for purposes of providing notice to this Office of initial filings.

enviro@atg.state.il.us

Please let us know if you need anything else from us.

Thank you.

Elizabeth Wallace, Chief
Environmental Bureau / Chicago
Office of the Illinois Attorney General
69 W. Washington St., 18" Flr.
Chicago, IL 60602

(312)814-5396

(312)814-2347 (fax)
ewallace@atg.state.il.us

State of lllinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be
attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may constitute inside information or internal deliberative staff
communication, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this
communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in
error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and destroy this communication and all copies thereof,
including all attachments. Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive attorney-client privilege, attorney work
product privilege, or any other exemption from disclosure.





